December 11, 1974
To the Leninist Trotskyist Faction Coordinapg?s

Dear Comrades,

In the material sent to the faction coordinators on December
10 there were va typographical errors.

One error occurs on yageae of "Report .o he November 1A-17,
1974, Meeting of the United Secretaria " b? rbse, Paragraph
two under the, pdint on Chile should. resad: Hb sharply er tioized
the line of the m...liquiaation of the MIR...vanguard."

The second error occurs in the letter of November 29_ff0m
Joe to Ernest concerning the Spartacists' report on the United
Secretariat meeting with the OCI. The last paragraph on page
ggg of ghe 1etter shonld read "Not knowing Jack Barmes, the
e « s 800UY . .

Comradely,
EQ Shaw



